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The Rise and Fall of American Growth Robert J. Gordon
2017-08-29 In the century after the Civil War, an
economic revolution improved the American standard of
living in ways previously unimaginable. Electric
lighting, indoor plumbing, motor vehicles, air travel,
and television transformed households and workplaces.
But has that era of unprecedented growth come to an end?
Weaving together a vivid narrative, historical
anecdotes, and economic analysis, The Rise and Fall of
American Growth challenges the view that economic growth
will continue unabated, and demonstrates that the lifealtering scale of innovations between 1870 and 1970
cannot be repeated. Robert Gordon contends that the
nation's productivity growth will be further held back
by the headwinds of rising inequality, stagnating
education, an aging population, and the rising debt of
college students and the federal government, and that we
must find new solutions. A critical voice in the most
pressing debates of our time, The Rise and Fall of
American Growth is at once a tribute to a century of
radical change and a harbinger of tougher times to come.
Down the Up Escalator Barbara Garson 2014 Drawn from
interviews with a diverse variety of Americans, a
journalist reveals the human cost of the economic
decline and demonstrates the resilience of ordinary
Americans as they try to overcome huge economic
challenges.
Narrative Economics Robert J. Shiller 2020-09-01 From
Nobel Prize–winning economist and New York Times
bestselling author Robert Shiller, a groundbreaking
account of how stories help drive economic events—and
why financial panics can spread like epidemic viruses
Stories people tell—about financial confidence or panic,
housing booms, or Bitcoin—can go viral and powerfully
affect economies, but such narratives have traditionally
been ignored in economics and finance because they seem
anecdotal and unscientific. In this groundbreaking book,
Robert Shiller explains why we ignore these stories at
our peril—and how we can begin to take them seriously.
Using a rich array of examples and data, Shiller argues
that studying popular stories that influence individual
and collective economic behavior—what he calls
"narrative economics"—may vastly improve our ability to
predict, prepare for, and lessen the damage of financial
crises and other major economic events. The result is
nothing less than a new way to think about the economy,
economic change, and economics. In a new preface,
Shiller reflects on some of the challenges facing
narrative economics, discusses the connection between
disease epidemics and economic epidemics, and suggests
why epidemiology may hold lessons for fighting economic
contagions.
The Great Stagnation Tyler Cowen 2011-01-25 Tyler
Cowen’s controversial New York Times bestseller—the book
heard round the world that ignited a firestorm of debate

and redefined the nature of America’s economic malaise.
America has been through the biggest financial crisis
since the great Depression, unemployment numbers are
frightening, media wages have been flat since the 1970s,
and it is common to expect that things will get worse
before they get better. Certainly, the multidecade
stagnation is not yet over. How will we get out of this
mess? One political party tries to increase government
spending even when we have no good plan for paying for
ballooning programs like Medicare and Social Security.
The other party seems to think tax cuts will raise
revenue and has a record of creating bigger fiscal
disasters that the first. Where does this madness come
from? As Cowen argues, our economy has enjoyed lowhanging fruit since the seventeenth century: free land,
immigrant labor, and powerful new technologies. But
during the last forty years, the low-hanging fruit
started disappearing, and we started pretending it was
still there. We have failed to recognize that we are at
a technological plateau. The fruit trees are barer than
we want to believe. That's it. That is what has gone
wrong and that is why our politics is crazy. In The
Great Stagnation, Cowen reveals the underlying causes of
our past prosperity and how we will generate it again.
This is a passionate call for a new respect of
scientific innovations that benefit not only the
powerful elites, but humanity as a whole.
The Age of the Infovore Tyler Cowen 2010-06-29
Previously published as Create Your Own Economy "Will
change the way you think about thinking."—Daniel H.
Pink, author of A Whole New Mind Renowned behavioral
economist and commentator Tyler Cowen shows that our
supernetworked world is changing the way we think—and
empowering us to thrive in any economic climate. Whether
it is micro-blogging on Twitter or buying single songs
at iTunes, we can now customize our lives to shape our
own specific needs. In other words, we can create our
own economy—and live smarter, happier, fuller lives. At
a time when apocalyptic thinking has become all too
common, Cowen offers a much-needed Information Age
manifesto that will resonate with readers of Dan
Ariely's Predictably Irrational, Steven Johnson's
Everything Bad is Good for You, and everyone hungry to
understand our potential to withstand, and even thrive,
in any economic climate.
Prosperity without Growth Tim Jackson 2016-12-08 What
can prosperity possibly mean in a world of environmental
and social limits? The publication of Prosperity without
Growth was a landmark in the sustainability debate. Tim
Jackson’s piercing challenge to conventional economics
openly questioned the most highly prized goal of
politicians and economists alike: the continued pursuit
of exponential economic growth. Its findings provoked
controversy, inspired debate and led to a new wave of
research building on its arguments and conclusions. This
substantially revised and re-written edition updates
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those arguments and considerably expands upon them.
Jackson demonstrates that building a ‘post-growth’
economy is a precise, definable and meaningful task.
Starting from clear first principles, he sets out the
dimensions of that task: the nature of enterprise; the
quality of our working lives; the structure of
investment; and the role of the money supply. He shows
how the economy of tomorrow may be transformed in ways
that protect employment, facilitate social investment,
reduce inequality and deliver both ecological and
financial stability. Seven years after it was first
published, Prosperity without Growth is no longer a
radical narrative whispered by a marginal fringe, but an
essential vision of social progress in a post-crisis
world. Fulfilling that vision is simply the most urgent
task of our times.
International Macroeconomics in the Wake of the Global
Financial Crisis Laurent Ferrara 2018-06-13 This book
collects selected articles addressing several currently
debated issues in the field of international
macroeconomics. They focus on the role of the central
banks in the debate on how to come to terms with the
long-term decline in productivity growth, insufficient
aggregate demand, high economic uncertainty and growing
inequalities following the global financial crisis.
Central banks are of considerable importance in this
debate since understanding the sluggishness of the
recovery process as well as its implications for the
natural interest rate are key to assessing output gaps
and the monetary policy stance. The authors argue that a
more dynamic domestic and external aggregate demand
helps to raise the inflation rate, easing the constraint
deriving from the zero lower bound and allowing monetary
policy to depart from its current ultra-accommodative
position. Beyond macroeconomic factors, the book also
discusses a supportive financial environment as a
precondition for the rebound of global economic
activity, stressing that understanding capital flows is
a prerequisite for economic-policy decisions.
Discover Your Inner Economist Tyler Cowen 2008-05-27 One
of America’s most respected economists presents a
quirky, incisive romp through everyday life that reveals
how you can turn economic reasoning to your
advantage—often when you least expect it to be relevant.
Like no other economist, Tyler Cowen shows how economic
notions—such as incentives, signals, and markets—apply
far more widely than merely to the decisions of social
planners, governments, and big business. What does
economic theory say about ordering from a menu? Or
attracting the right mate? Or controlling people who
talk too much in meetings? Or dealing with your dentist?
With a wryly amusing voice, in chapters such as “How to
Control the World, The Basics” and “How to Control the
World, Knowing When to Stop” Cowen reveals the hidden
economic patterns behind everyday situations so you can
get more of what you really want. Readers will also gain
less selfish insights into how to be a good partner,
neighbor and even citizen of the world. For instance,
what is the best way to give to charity? The chapter
title “How to Save the World—More Christmas Presents
Won’t Help” makes a point that is every bit as personal
as it is global. Incentives are at the core of an
economic approach to the world, but they don’t just come
in cash. In fact, money can be a disincentive. Cowen
shows why, for example, it doesn’t work to pay your kids
to do the dishes. Other kinds of incentives—like making
sure family members know they will be admired if they
respect you—can work. Another non-monetary incentive?
Try having everyone stand up in your next meeting if you
don’t want anyone to drone on. Deeply felt incentives
like pride in one’s work or a passing smile from a loved
one, can be the most powerful of all, even while they
operate alongside more mundane rewards such as money and
free food. Discover Your Inner Economist is an
introduction to the science of economics that shows it

to be built on notions that are already within all of
us. While the implications of those ideas lead to
Cowen’s often counterintuitive advice, their wisdom is
presented in ordinary examples taken from home life,
work life, and even vacation life… How do you get a good
guide in a Moroccan bazaar?
Technology: A World History Daniel R. Headrick Professor
of Social Sciences and History Roosevelt University
2009-02-25 Today technology has created a world of
dazzling progress, growing disparities of wealth and
poverty, and looming threats to the environment.
Technology: A World History offers an illuminating
backdrop to our present moment--a brilliant history of
invention around the globe. Historian Daniel R. Headrick
ranges from the Stone Age and the beginnings of
agriculture to the Industrial Revolution and the
electronic revolution of the recent past. In tracing the
growing power of humans over nature through increasingly
powerful innovations, he compares the evolution of
technology in different parts of the world, providing a
much broader account than is found in other histories of
technology. We also discover how small changes sometimes
have dramatic results--how, for instance, the stirrup
revolutionized war and gave the Mongols a deadly
advantage over the Chinese. And how the nailed horseshoe
was a pivotal breakthrough for western farmers.
Enlivened with many illustrations, Technology offers a
fascinating look at the spread of inventions around the
world, both as boons for humanity and as weapons of
destruction.
The Second Machine Age: Work, Progress, and Prosperity
in a Time of Brilliant Technologies Erik Brynjolfsson
2014-01-20 A pair of technology experts describe how
humans will have to keep pace with machines in order to
become prosperous in the future and identify strategies
and policies for business and individuals to use to
combine digital processing power with human ingenuity.
Fully Grown Dietrich Vollrath 2020-01-13 Most economists
would agree that a thriving economy is synonymous with
GDP growth. The more we produce and consume, the higher
our living standard and the more resources available to
the public. This means that our current era, in which
growth has slowed substantially from its postwar highs,
has raised alarm bells. But should it? Is growth
actually the best way to measure economic success—and
does our slowdown indicate economic problems? The
counterintuitive answer Dietrich Vollrath offers is: No.
Looking at the same facts as other economists, he offers
a radically different interpretation. Rather than a sign
of economic failure, he argues, our current slowdown is,
in fact, a sign of our widespread economic success. Our
powerful economy has already supplied so much of the
necessary stuff of modern life, brought us so much
comfort, security, and luxury, that we have turned to
new forms of production and consumption that increase
our well-being but do not contribute to growth in GDP.
In Fully Grown, Vollrath offers a powerful case to
support that argument. He explores a number of important
trends in the US economy: including a decrease in the
number of workers relative to the population, a shift
from a goods-driven economy to a services-driven one,
and a decline in geographic mobility. In each case, he
shows how their economic effects could be read as a sign
of success, even though they each act as a brake of GDP
growth. He also reveals what growth measurement can and
cannot tell us—which factors are rightly correlated with
economic success, which tell us nothing about
significant changes in the economy, and which fall into
a conspicuously gray area. Sure to be controversial,
Fully Grown will reset the terms of economic debate and
help us think anew about what a successful economy looks
like.
Unintended Consequences Edward Conard 2012-05-07 In the
aftermath of the Financial Crisis, many commonly held
beliefs have emerged to explain its cause. Conventional

the-great-stagnation-how-america-ate-all-low-hanging-fruit-of-modern-history-got-sick-and-will-eventually-feel-better-tyler-cowen

2/7

Downloaded from 1956.catering on August 10, 2022 by
guest

wisdom blames Wall Street and the mortgage industry for
using low down payments, teaser rates, and other
predatory tactics to seduce unsuspecting home owners
into assuming mortgages they couldn't afford. It blames
average Americans for borrowing recklessly and spending
too much. And it blames the tax policies and
deregulatory environment of the Reagan and Bush
administrations for encouraging reckless risk taking by
wealthy individuals and financial institutions. But
according to Unintended Consequences, the conventional
wisdom masks the real causes of our economic disruption
and puts us at risk of facing a slew of unintended-and
potentially dangerous-consequences.
Good and Plenty Tyler Cowen 2009-01-10 Americans agree
about government arts funding in the way the women in
the old joke agree about the food at the wedding: it's
terrible--and such small portions! Americans typically
either want to abolish the National Endowment for the
Arts, or they believe that public arts funding should be
dramatically increased because the arts cannot survive
in the free market. It would take a lover of the arts
who is also a libertarian economist to bridge such a
gap. Enter Tyler Cowen. In this book he argues why the
U.S. way of funding the arts, while largely indirect,
results not in the terrible and the small but in Good
and Plenty--and how it could result in even more and
better. Few would deny that America produces and
consumes art of a quantity and quality comparable to
that of any country. But is this despite or because of
America's meager direct funding of the arts relative to
European countries? Overturning the conventional wisdom
of this question, Cowen argues that American art thrives
through an ingenious combination of small direct
subsidies and immense indirect subsidies such as
copyright law and tax policies that encourage nonprofits
and charitable giving. This decentralized and even
somewhat accidental--but decidedly not laissez-faire-system results in arts that are arguably more creative,
diverse, abundant, and politically unencumbered than
that of Europe. Bringing serious attention to the
neglected issue of the American way of funding the arts,
Good and Plenty is essential reading for anyone
concerned about the arts or their funding.
The Scout Mindset Julia Galef 2021-04-13 'Original,
thought-provoking and a joy to read' Tim Harford 'Highly
recommended. It's not easy to become (more of) a scout,
but it's hard not to be inspired by this book' Rutger
Bregman 'With insights that are both sharp and
actionable, The Scout Mindset picks up where Predictably
Irrational left off. Reading it will teach you to think
more clearly, see yourself more accurately, and be wrong
a little less often' Adam Grant When it comes to what we
believe, humans see what they want to see. In other
words, we have what Julia Galef calls a 'soldier'
mindset. From tribalism and wishful thinking, to
rationalising in our personal lives and everything in
between, we are driven to defend the ideas we most want
to believe - and shoot down those we don't. But if we
want to get things right more often we should train
ourselves to think more like a scout. Unlike the
soldier, a scout's goal isn't to defend one side over
the other. It's to go out, survey the territory, and
come back with as accurate a map as possible. Regardless
of what they hope to be the case, above all, the scout
wants to know what's actually true. In The Scout
Mindset, Galef shows that what makes scouts better at
getting things right isn't that they're smarter or more
knowledgeable than everyone else. It's a handful of
emotional skills, habits, and ways of looking at the
world - which anyone can learn. With fascinating
examples ranging from how to survive being stranded in
the middle of the ocean, to how Jeff Bezos avoids
overconfidence, to how superforecasters outperform CIA
operatives, to Reddit threads and modern partisan
politics, Galef explores why our brains deceive us and

what we can do to change the way we think.
Big Business Tyler Cowen 2019-04-09 An against-the-grain
polemic on American capitalism from New York Times
bestselling author Tyler Cowen. We love to hate the 800pound gorilla. Walmart and Amazon destroy communities
and small businesses. Facebook turns us into addicts
while putting our personal data at risk. From skeptical
politicians like Bernie Sanders who, at a 2016
presidential campaign rally said, “If a bank is too big
to fail, it is too big to exist,” to millennials, only
42 percent of whom support capitalism, belief in big
business is at an all-time low. But are big companies
inherently evil? If business is so bad, why does it
remain so integral to the basic functioning of America?
Economist and bestselling author Tyler Cowen says our
biggest problem is that we don’t love business enough.
In Big Business, Cowen puts forth an impassioned defense
of corporations and their essential role in a balanced,
productive, and progressive society. He dismantles
common misconceptions and untangles conflicting
intuitions. According to a 2016 Gallup survey, only 12
percent of Americans trust big business “quite a lot,”
and only 6 percent trust it “a great deal.” Yet
Americans as a group are remarkably willing to trust
businesses, whether in the form of buying a new phone on
the day of its release or simply showing up to work in
the expectation they will be paid. Cowen illuminates the
crucial role businesses play in spurring innovation,
rewarding talent and hard work, and creating the bounty
on which we’ve all come to depend.
Global Productivity Alistair Dieppe 2021-06-09 The
COVID-19 pandemic struck the global economy after a
decade that featured a broad-based slowdown in
productivity growth. Global Productivity: Trends,
Drivers, and Policies presents the first comprehensive
analysis of the evolution and drivers of productivity
growth, examines the effects of COVID-19 on
productivity, and discusses a wide range of policies
needed to rekindle productivity growth. The book also
provides a far-reaching data set of multiple measures of
productivity for up to 164 advanced economies and
emerging market and developing economies, and it
introduces a new sectoral database of productivity. The
World Bank has created an extraordinary book on
productivity, covering a large group of countries and
using a wide variety of data sources. There is an
emphasis on emerging and developing economies, whereas
the prior literature has concentrated on developed
economies. The book seeks to understand growth patterns
and quantify the role of (among other things) the
reallocation of factors, technological change, and the
impact of natural disasters, including the COVID-19
pandemic. This book is must-reading for specialists in
emerging economies but also provides deep insights for
anyone interested in economic growth and productivity.
Martin Neil Baily Senior Fellow, The Brookings
Institution Former Chair, U.S. President’s Council of
Economic Advisers This is an important book at a
critical time. As the book notes, global productivity
growth had already been slowing prior to the COVID-19
pandemic and collapses with the pandemic. If we want an
effective recovery, we have to understand what was
driving these long-run trends. The book presents a novel
global approach to examining the levels, growth rates,
and drivers of productivity growth. For anyone wanting
to understand or influence productivity growth, this is
an essential read. Nicholas Bloom William D. Eberle
Professor of Economics, Stanford University The COVID-19
pandemic hit a global economy that was already
struggling with an adverse pre-existing condition—slow
productivity growth. This extraordinarily valuable and
timely book brings considerable new evidence that shows
the broad-based, long-standing nature of the slowdown.
It is comprehensive, with an exceptional focus on
emerging market and developing economies. Importantly,
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it shows how severe disasters (of which COVID-19 is just
the latest) typically harm productivity. There are no
silver bullets, but the book suggests sensible
strategies to improve growth prospects. John Fernald
Schroders Chaired Professor of European Competitiveness
and Reform and Professor of Economics, INSEAD
Markets and Cultural Voices Tyler Cowen 2009-11-10 This
intriguing work explores the world of three amate
artists. A native tradition, all of their painting is
done in Mexico, yet, the finished product is sold almost
exclusively to wealthy American art buyers. Cowen
examines this cultural interaction between Mexico and
the United States to see how globalization shapes the
lives and the work of the artists and their families.
The story of these three artists reveals that this
exchange simultaneously creates economic opportunities
for the artists, but has detrimental effects on the
village. A view of the daily village life of three
artists connected to the larger art world, this book
should be of particular interest to those in the fields
of cultural economics, Latino studies, economic
anthropology and globalization.
How Asia Works Joe Studwell 2013-03-28 Until the
catastrophic economic crisis of the late 1990s, East
Asia was perceived as a monolithic success story. But
heady economic growth rates masked the most divided
continent in the world - one half the most extraordinary
developmental success story ever seen, the other half a
paper tiger. Joe Studwell explores how policies
ridiculed by economists created titans in Japan, Korea
and Taiwan, and are now behind the rise of China, while
the best advice the West could offer sold its allies in
South-East Asia down the economic river. The first book
to offer an Asia-wide deconstruction of success and
failure in economic development, Studwell's latest work
is provocative and iconoclastic - and sobering reading
for most of the world's developing countries. How Asia
Works is a must-read book that packs powerful insights
about the world's most misunderstood continent.
The Complacent Class Tyler Cowen 2017-02-28 A Wall
Street Journal and Washington Post Bestseller "Tyler
Cowen's blog, Marginal Revolution, is the first thing I
read every morning. And his brilliant new book, The
Complacent Class, has been on my nightstand after I
devoured it in one sitting. I am at round-the-clock
Cowen saturation right now."--Malcolm Gladwell Since
Alexis de Tocqueville, restlessness has been accepted as
a signature American trait. Our willingness to move,
take risks, and adapt to change have produced a dynamic
economy and a tradition of innovation from Ben Franklin
to Steve Jobs. The problem, according to legendary
blogger, economist and best selling author Tyler Cowen,
is that Americans today have broken from this
tradition—we’re working harder than ever to avoid
change. We're moving residences less, marrying people
more like ourselves and choosing our music and our mates
based on algorithms that wall us off from anything that
might be too new or too different. Match.com matches us
in love. Spotify and Pandora match us in music. Facebook
matches us to just about everything else. Of course,
this “matching culture” brings tremendous positives:
music we like, partners who make us happy, neighbors who
want the same things. We’re more comfortable. But,
according to Cowen, there are significant collateral
downsides attending this comfort, among them heightened
inequality and segregation and decreased incentives to
innovate and create. The Complacent Class argues that
this cannot go on forever. We are postponing change, due
to our near-sightedness and extreme desire for comfort,
but ultimately this will make change, when it comes,
harder. The forces unleashed by the Great Stagnation
will eventually lead to a major fiscal and budgetary
crisis: impossibly expensive rentals for our most
attractive cities, worsening of residential segregation,
and a decline in our work ethic. The only way to avoid

this difficult future is for Americans to force
themselves out of their comfortable slumber—to embrace
their restless tradition again.
In Praise of Commercial Culture Tyler COWEN 2009-06-30
Does a market economy encourage or discourage music,
literature, and the visual arts? Do economic forces of
supply and demand help or harm the pursuit of
creativity? This book seeks to redress the current
intellectual and popular balance and to encourage a more
favorable attitude toward the commercialization of
culture that we associate with modernity. Economist
Tyler Cowen argues that the capitalist market economy is
a vital but underappreciated institutional framework for
supporting a plurality of co-existing artistic visions,
providing a steady stream of new and satisfying
creations, supporting both high and low culture, helping
consumers and artists refine their tastes, and paying
homage to the past by capturing, reproducing, and
disseminating it. Contemporary culture, Cowen argues, is
flourishing in its various manifestations, including the
visual arts, literature, music, architecture, and the
cinema. Successful high culture usually comes out of a
healthy and prosperous popular culture. Shakespeare and
Mozart were highly popular in their own time.
Beethoven's later, less accessible music was made
possible in part by his early popularity. Today,
consumer demand ensures that archival blues recordings,
a wide array of past and current symphonies, and this
week's Top 40 hit sit side by side in the music
megastore. High and low culture indeed complement each
other. Cowen's philosophy of cultural optimism stands in
opposition to the many varieties of cultural pessimism
found among conservatives, neo-conservatives, the
Frankfurt School, and some versions of the political
correctness and multiculturalist movements, as well as
historical figures, including Rousseau and Plato. He
shows that even when contemporary culture is thriving,
it appears degenerate, as evidenced by the widespread
acceptance of pessimism. He ends by considering the
reasons why cultural pessimism has such a powerful hold
on intellectuals and opinion-makers.
Average Is Over Tyler Cowen 2013-09-12 Renowned
economist and author of Big Business Tyler Cowen brings
a groundbreaking analysis of capitalism, the job market,
and the growing gap between the one percent and minimum
wage workers in this follow-up to the New York Times
bestseller The Great Stagnation. The United States
continues to mint more millionaires and billionaires
than any country ever. Yet, since the great recession,
three quarters of the jobs created here pay only
marginally more than minimum wage. Why is there growth
only at the top and the bottom? Economist and
bestselling author Tyler Cowen explains that high
earners are taking ever more advantage of machine
intelligence and achieving ever-better results.
Meanwhile, nearly every business sector relies less and
less on manual labor, and that means a steady, secure
life somewhere in the middle—average—is over. In Average
is Over, Cowen lays out how the new economy works and
identifies what workers and entrepreneurs young and old
must do to thrive in this radically new economic
landscape.
Economic Policy and the Great Stagflation Alan S.
Blinder 2013-09-11 Economic Policy and the Great
Stagflation discusses the national economic policy and
economics as a policy-oriented science. This book
summarizes what economists do and do not know about the
inflation and recession that affected the U.S. economy
during the years of the Great Stagflation in the
mid-1970s. The topics discussed include the basic
concepts of stagflation, turbulent economic history of
1971-1976, anatomy of the great recession and inflation,
and legacy of the Great Stagflation. The relation of
wage-price controls, fiscal policy, and monetary policy
to the Great Stagflation is also elaborated. This
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publication is beneficial to economists and students
researching on the history of the Great Stagflation and
policy errors of the 1970s.
What Price Fame? Tyler Cowen 2000 In a world where more
people know who Princess Di was than who their own
senators are, where Graceland draws more visitors per
year than the White House, and where Michael Jordan is
an industry unto himself, fame and celebrity are central
currencies. In this intriguing book, Tyler Cowen
explores and elucidates the economics of fame. Fame
motivates the talented and draws like-minded fans
together. But it also may put profitability ahead of
quality, visibility above subtlety, and privacy out of
reach. The separation of fame and merit is one of the
central dilemmas Cowen considers in his account of the
modern market economy. He shows how fame is produced,
outlines the principles that govern who becomes famous
and why, and discusses whether fame-seeking behavior
harmonizes individual and social interests or corrupts
social discourse and degrades culture. Most pertinently,
Cowen considers the implications of modern fame for
creativity, privacy, and morality. Where critics from
Plato to Allan Bloom have decried the quest for fame,
Cowen takes a more pragmatic, optimistic view. He
identifies the benefits of a fame-intensive society and
makes a persuasive case that however bad fame may turn
out to be for the famous, it is generally good for
society and culture.
Deaths of Despair and the Future of Capitalism Anne Case
2021-03-02 "This book documents the decline of whiteworking class lives over the last half-century and
examines the social and economic forces that have slowly
made these lives more difficult. Case and Deaton argue
that market and political power in the United States
have moved away from labor towards capital--as unions
have weakened and politics have become more favorable to
business, corporations have become more powerful.
Consolidation in some American industries, healthcare
especially, has brought an increase in monopoly power in
some product markets so that it is possible for firms to
raise prices above what they would be in a freely
competitive market. This, the authors argue, is a major
cause of wage stagnation among working-class Americans
and has played a substantial role in the increase in
deaths of despair. [The authors] offer a way forward,
including ideas that, even in our current political
situation, may be feasible and improve lives"-Thinking Differently Tyler Cowen 2009-07-07 For the
first time ever renowned economist and coauthor of one
of the world’s most influential economic blogs, Tyler
Cowen, sits down with best-selling author and autism
advocate Temple Grandin for a lively in-depth
exploration of the value of autism in the modern world.
Just as he does in his book Create Your Own Economy,
Cowen argues that individuals on the autism spectrum are
integral to the world’s many faceted economy; they
create all kinds of value in financial, intellectual,
cultural and even political markets. Their talents
regarding the organization of information are of
critical value now, and they are talents we all share to
some extent. Cowen and Grandin discuss the nature of
autistic thinking, the historical, future and global
contributions it can make, as well as the damage done by
the stigma currently associated with the autistic label.
Valuing the unique and specialized autistic cognitive
abilities of each member of society--understanding how
we think differently--is the key to the unimaginable
prosperity the modern world has yet to offer.
Stubborn Attachments Tyler Cowen 2018 If we want to
continue on our trends of growth, and the overwhelmingly
positive outcomes for societies that come with it, every
individual must become more concerned with the welfare
of those around us - and in the world at large and most
of all our descendants in the future. So, how do we
proceed? Tyler Cowen, in a culmination of 20 years of

thinking and research, provides a roadmap for moving
forward. Stubborn Attachments: A Vision for a Society of
Free, Prosperous, and Responsible Individuals argues
that our reason and common sense can help free us of the
faulty ideas that hold us back as people and as a
society. Cowen's latest book, at its heart, makes the
contemporary moral case for economic growth and in doing
so engenders a great dose of inspiration and optimism
about our future possibilities.
Pivotal Decade Judith Stein 2010-05-25 In this
fascinating new history, Judith Stein argues that in
order to understand our current economic crisis we need
to look back to the 1970s and the end of the age of the
factory--the era of postwar liberalism, created by the
New Deal, whose practices, high wages, and regulated
capital produced both robust economic growth and greater
income equality. When high oil prices and economic
competition from Japan and Germany battered the American
economy, new policies--both international and domestic-became necessary. But war was waged against inflation,
rather than against unemployment, and the government
promoted a balanced budget instead of growth. This, says
Stein, marked the beginning of the age of finance and
subsequent deregulation, free trade, low taxation, and
weak unions that has fostered inequality and now the
worst recession in eighty years. Drawing on extensive
archival research and covering the economic,
intellectual, political, and labor history of the
decade, Stein provides a wealth of information on the
1970s. She also shows that to restore prosperity today,
America needs a new model: more factories and fewer
financial houses. --Publisher's description.
The Future of Productivity OECD 2015-12-11 This book
addresses the rising productivity gap between the global
frontier and other firms, and identifies a number of
structural impediments constraining business start-ups,
knowledge diffusion and resource allocation (such as
barriers to up-scaling and relatively high rates of
skill mismatch).
An Economist Gets Lunch Tyler Cowen 2012-04-12 One of
the most influential economists of the decade-and the
New York Times bestselling author of The Great
Stagnation-boldly argues that just about everything
you've heard about food is wrong. Food snobbery is
killing entrepreneurship and innovation, says economist,
preeminent social commentator, and maverick dining guide
blogger Tyler Cowen. Americans are becoming angry that
our agricultural practices have led to global warmingbut while food snobs are right that local food tastes
better, they're wrong that it is better for the
environment, and they are wrong that cheap food is bad
food. The food world needs to know that you don't have
to spend more to eat healthy, green, exciting meals. At
last, some good news from an economist! Tyler Cowen
discusses everything from slow food to fast food, from
agriculture to gourmet culture, from modernist cuisine
to how to pick the best street vendor. He shows why
airplane food is bad but airport food is good; why
restaurants full of happy, attractive people serve
mediocre meals; and why American food has improved as
Americans drink more wine. And most important of all, he
shows how to get good, cheap eats just about anywhere.
Just as The Great Stagnation was Cowen's response to all
the fashionable thinking about the economic crisis, An
Economist Gets Lunch is his response to all the
fashionable thinking about food. Provocative, incisive,
and as enjoyable as a juicy, grass-fed burger, it will
influence what you'll choose to eat today and how we're
going to feed the world tomorrow.
The Great Stagnation Tyler Cowen 2011 Tyler Cowen's The
Great Stagnation, the eSpecial heard round the world
that ignited a firestorm of debate and redefined the
nature of our economic malaise, is now-at last-a book.
America has been through the biggest financial crisis
since the great Depression, unemployment numbers are
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frightening, media wages have been flat since the 1970s,
and it is common to expect that things will get worse
before they get better. Certainly, the multidecade
stagnation is not yet over. How will we get out of this
mess? One political party tries to increase government
spending even when we have no good plan for paying for
ballooning programs like Medicare and Social Security.
The other party seems to think tax cuts will raise
revenue and has a record of creating bigger fiscal
disasters that the first. Where does this madness come
from? As Cowen argues, our economy has enjoyed lowhanging fruit since the seventeenth century: free land,
immigrant labor, and powerful new technologies. But
during the last forty years, the low-hanging fruit
started disappearing, and we started pretending it was
still there. We have failed to recognize that we are at
a technological plateau. The fruit trees are barer than
we want to believe. That's it. That is what has gone
wrong and that is why our politics is crazy. Cowen
reveals the underlying causes of our past prosperity and
how we will generate it again. This is a passionate call
for a new respect of scientific innovations that benefit
not only the powerful elites, but humanity as a whole.
Risk and Business Cycles Tyler Cowen 2002-09-26 Risk and
Business Cycles examines the causes of business cycles,
a perennial topic of interest within economics. The
author argues the case for the revival of an important
role for monetary causes in business cycle theory, which
challenges the current trend towards favouring purely
real theories. The work also presents a critique of the
traditional Austrian theory of the trade cycle. This
controversial approach will ensure that the book is of
interest to all those involved with business cycles, as
well as Austrian economics.
Why America Is Not a New Rome Vaclav Smil 2010-01-29 An
investigation of the America-Rome analogy that goes
deeper than the facile comparisons made on talk shows
and in glossy magazine articles. America's post–Cold War
strategic dominance and its pre-recession affluence
inspired pundits to make celebratory comparisons to
ancient Rome at its most powerful. Now, with America no
longer perceived as invulnerable, engaged in protracted
fighting in Iraq and Afghanistan, and suffering the
worst economic downturn since the Great Depression,
comparisons are to the bloated, decadent, ineffectual
later Empire. In Why America Is Not a New Rome, Vaclav
Smil looks at these comparisons in detail, going deeper
than the facile analogy-making of talk shows and glossy
magazine articles. He finds profound differences. Smil,
a scientist and a lifelong student of Roman history,
focuses on several fundamental concerns: the very
meaning of empire; the actual extent and nature of Roman
and American power; the role of knowledge and
innovation; and demographic and economic
basics—population dynamics, illness, death, wealth, and
misery. America is not a latter-day Rome, Smil finds,
and we need to understand this in order to look ahead
without the burden of counterproductive analogies.
Superficial similarities do not imply long-term
political, demographic, or economic outcomes identical
to Rome's.
The Riches of This Land Jim Tankersley 2021-09-14 A
vivid character-driven narrative, fused with important
new economic and political reporting and research, that
busts the myths about middle class decline and points
the way to its revival. For over a decade, Jim
Tankersley has been on a journey to understand what the
hell happened to the world's greatest middle-class
success story -- the post-World-War-II boom that faded
into decades of stagnation and frustration for American
workers. In The Riches of This Land, Tankersley fuses
the story of forgotten Americans-- struggling women and
men who he met on his journey into the travails of the
middle class-- with important new economic and political
research, providing fresh understanding how to create a

more widespread prosperity. He begins by unraveling the
real mystery of the American economy since the 1970s not where did the jobs go, but why haven't new and
better ones been created to replace them. His analysis
begins with the revelation that women and minorities
played a far more crucial role in building the post-war
middle class than today's politicians typically
acknowledge, and policies that have done nothing to
address the structural shifts of the American economy
have enabled a privileged few to capture nearly all the
benefits of America's growing prosperity. Meanwhile, the
"angry white men of Ohio" have been sold by Trump and
his ilk a theory of the economy that is dangerously
backward, one that pits them against immigrants,
minorities, and women who should be their allies. At the
culmination of his journey, Tankersley lays out specific
policy prescriptions and social undertakings that can
begin moving the needle in the effort to make new and
better jobs appear. By fostering an economy that opens
new pathways for all workers to reach their full
potential -- men and women, immigrant or native-born,
regardless of race -- America can once again restore the
upward flow of talent that can power growth and
prosperity.
Kitty Alone Sabine Baring-Gould 1894
The Real Price of Everything Michael Lewis 2007 Presents
six classic discourses on economics by Adam Smith,
Thomas Robert Malthus, David Ricardo, Charles Mackay,
Thorstein Veblen, and John Maynard Keynes, with brief
introductions to each work.
The Commanding Heights Daniel Yergin 2008-12-26 The most
powerful force in the world economy today is the
redefinition of the relationship between state and
marketplace - a process that goes by the name of
privatization though this term is inadequate to express
its far-reaching changes. We are moving from an era in
which governments sought to seize and control the
'commanding heights' of the economy to an era in which
the idea of free markets is capturing the commanding
heights of world economic thinking. Basic views of how
society ought to be organized are undergoing rapid
change, trillions of dollars are changing hands and so
is fundamental political power. Great new wealth is
being created - as are huge opportunities and huge
risks. Taking a worldwide perspective, including
Britain, where the process began with Mrs Thatcher,
Europe and the former USSR, China, Latin America and the
US, THE COMMANDING HEIGHTS shows how a revolution in
ideas is transforming the world economy - why it is
happening, how it can go wrong and what it will mean for
the global economy going into the twenty-first century.
Digital Zettelkasten David Kadavy 2021-05-25 Are you an
academic, author, or blogger or anyone else who wants to
make writing a breeze? The Zettelkasten method is the
perfect way to harness the power of technology to
remember what you read and boost creativity. Invented in
the 16th century, and practiced to its fullest extent by
a German sociologist who wrote more than seventy books
and hundreds of articles, the Zettelkasten method is
exploding in popularity. Writers of all types are
discovering that digital tools make the method more
powerful than ever, turning your digital life into an
“external brain,” or “bicycle for the mind.” In Digital
Zettelkasten: Principles, Methods, & Examples, blogger
and nonfiction author David Kadavy shares a firstprinciples approach on how to adapt the Zettelkasten
method to simple digital tools of your choice. How to
structure your Zettelkasten? Kadavy borrows an element
of the Getting Things Done framework to make sure
nothing you want to read falls through the cracks.
Naming convention pros/cons. Should you adopt the
classic “Folgezettel” technique, or do digital tools
make it irrelevant for your workflow? Reading workflow.
The exact steps to follow to turn what you read into
detailed notes you can mix and match to produce writing.
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Staying comfortable. Build a workflow to maintain your
Zettelkasten without being chained to your computer.
Examples, examples, examples. See real examples of notes
that illustrate concepts, so you can build a
Zettelkasten that fits your workflow and tools. Digital
Zettelkasten: Principles, Methods, & Examples is short,
to the point, with no fluff, so it won’t keep you from
what you want – to build your Zettelkasten!
The Productivity Puzzle: Restoring Economic Dynamism
David Adler 2019-10-30 This monograph is a collection of
articles on productivity and related topics submitted by
speakers at an interdisciplinary November 2017
conference sponsored by, among others, the CFA Institute
Research Foundation, with additional articles solicited
by the editors from noted experts on the field.
The American Dream Is Not Dead Michael R. Strain
2020-02-28 Populists on both sides of the political
aisle routinely announce that the American Dream is
dead. According to them, the game has been rigged by
elites, workers can’t get ahead, wages have been
stagnant for decades, and the middle class is dying.
Michael R. Strain, director of economic policy studies
at the American Enterprise Institute, disputes this
rhetoric as both wrong and dangerous. In this succinctly
argued volume, he shows that, on measures of economic
opportunity and quality of life, there has never been a
better time to be alive in America. He backs his
argument with overwhelming—and underreported—data to
show how the facts favor realistic optimism. He warns,
however, that the false prophets of populism pose a
serious danger to our current and future prosperity.
Their policies would leave workers worse off. And their
erroneous claim that the American Dream is dead could
discourage people from taking advantage of real

opportunities to better their lives. If enough people
start to believe the Dream is dead, they could, in
effect, kill it. To prevent this self-fulfilling
prophecy, Strain’s book is urgent reading for anyone
feeling the pull of the populists. E. J. Dionne and
Henry Olsen provide spirited responses to Strain’s
argument.
Human Frontiers Michael Bhaskar 2022-08-02 Why has the
flow of big, world-changing ideas slowed down? A
provocative look at what happens next at the frontiers
of human knowledge. The history of humanity is the
history of big ideas that expand our frontiers—from the
wheel to space flight, cave painting to the massively
multiplayer game, monotheistic religion to quantum
theory. And yet for the past few decades, apart from a
rush of new gadgets and the explosion of digital
technology, world-changing ideas have been harder to
come by. Since the 1970s, big ideas have happened
incrementally—recycled, focused in narrow bands of
innovation. In this provocative book, Michael Bhaskar
looks at why the flow of big, world-changing ideas has
slowed, and what this means for the future. Bhaskar
argues that the challenge at the frontiers of knowledge
has arisen not because we are unimaginative and bad at
realizing big ideas but because we have already pushed
so far. If we compare the world of our great-greatgreat-grandparents to ours today, we can see how a
series of transformative ideas revolutionized almost
everything in just a century and a half. But recently,
because of short-termism, risk aversion, and fractious
decision making, we have built a cautious, unimaginative
world. Bhaskar shows how we can start to expand the
frontier again by thinking big—embarking on the next
Universal Declaration of Human Rights or Apollo
mission—and embracing change.
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